
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 
 
 

 

26th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

P7 Maths Transition Event 
 

On Thursday 1st June the Primary 7 class will be attending the Maths Transition Event at St David’s 
High School.  Pupils will travel to and from St David’s by coach. 
 
 Leaving:  9.00am 

Returning: 12.30pm 
Travelling: Coach 
COST:  Nil 
Clothing: School Uniform 
Refreshments: Packed lunch (a lunch will be provided for those entitled to Free School                                       

Meals) water and snack.  
 

Please sign the slip below to give permission for your child to attend this event.   Please also indicate 
if you are able to accompany the class as a Parent Helper. We will contact you if your help is 
required. 

Please keep the school office up to date with any changes to your emergency contact details - it is 
very important that we keep our records up to date. 

Kind Regards 
 
 
Joanne Hunter 
Leader of Learning 
 

P7 Maths Transition Event at St David’s High School – 1st June 2023 
 
PUPIL’S NAME ………………………………………………………………………………………… Class ………………………………….. 
 
 
I am able to accompany this trip            Name…............…………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Contact telephone no. ………………………………………..............……………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer …………..........………………………………………        Date ………………………………………… 
 

 
 

St Andrew’s Primary School                  Leader of Learning 
Gowkshill                                                   Mrs Joanne Hunter 
Gorebridge    
Midlothian                                                                    
EH23 4DA                                                                      
Email: standrews_ps@midlothian.gov.uk 
Web: standrews.mgfl.net 
Telephone: 0131 271 4670 

 
 

mailto:standrews_ps@midlothian.gov.uk

